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JUNE 2017 NEWSLETTER 
 

LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD,  

INC. 
www.letyourvoicebeheardinc.com 

Facebook: “Let Your Voice Be Heard, Inc.” 

Email: info@letyourvoicebeheardinc.com 

 

Let Your Voice Be Heard, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) that operates with one sole intention, 

CHANGE. We are working through outlets such as our monthly community forums and 

workshops for youth and adults, youth after school outreach, community outreach 

and peace walks, rallies, job fairs, social events and more. This group’s mission is to 

implement life-changing programs that will help curb violence and nourish and 

support minority and local owned enterprises. To keep up with all our momentous 

events and see recaps and photos from past events, please visit our website 

mentioned above or follow us on Facebook. 

 

Central Florida Community Care Fair July 8 th, 2017 

 “COMMUNITY CARE FAIR” is an expo event taking place at the Central Florida Fairgrounds 

facilitated by numerous nonprofits and organizations designed to help “stop the violence” and 

empower communities through vendors and workshops focusing on community resources, crime 

prevention and public safety, victim and crime survivor advocacy, and political awareness. The 

event will consist of up to 5,000 attendants and 100 vendors and will feature special guest 

speakers, scenarios and roleplay, live entertainment and performances, festivities for the 

community, radio and news stations, organization partnerships, vendor tables, food and drinks 

and more. To register for more info or purchase a vendor table, please go to 

http://letyourvoicebeheardinc.com/subscribeevents/ccf.  

  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 24 

Adult Prom from 9:00pm-3:00am at 

Majestic Event Center, 801 N. John 

Young Pkwy Orlando, FL 32804 

June 28 

Let Your Voice Be Heard Community 

Forum (10th meeting) 06/28/2017 from 

7:00pm-8:30pm at Three Masks Inc, 1023 

W. Colonial Dr. Orlando, FL  

June 29 

The Affiliate 32805 Speed Networking 

Mixer from 6:30pm-9:30pm at Second 

Harvest Food Bank of Central Florida. 

411 Mercy Dr. Orlando, FL 32805 
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Let Your Voice Be Heard Community Forum  

Join us on June 28th, 2017 at 7:00pm at Three Masks Inc. (1023 W. Colonial Dr.) for our 10th Let Your Voice 

Be Heard Community Forum and come let your voice be heard! Since last year we have been meeting 

monthly to speak on issues we see plaguing Central Florida and implementing real solutions to combat 

them. Every voice is valued and no one is silenced in our meetings. We have formed youth outreach, 

youth mentoring, community peace walks, community workshops and more from our past forums and 

have been the change we want to see. This month we are discussing initiatives such as our Community 

Care Fair taking place July 8th, 2017 at the Central Florida Fairgrounds and our community peace walk 

taking place on July 1st, 2017 in the Pine Hills Neighborhood. Also, we are discussing issues such as 

neighborhood watch, changes we want to see on the local level and ways we can make changes on 

our own. The forums are a place where everyone’s input is valued and we are here to discuss significant 

issues. The Let Your Voice Be Heard, Inc. overview will take place for 30 minutes with an hour after for the 

open floor. The focus is not to just have us discuss what we’re doing but to hear what we all need to be 

doing together.  

Community Peace Walk July 1st, 2017 

 
Our Community Peace Walks are not protests or demonstrations in any shape or 

form but simply a way for the community to gather and provide information about important 

resources and opportunities in Central Florida. We will conduct surveys and align residents 

with professionals in certain fields that can service their needs. We will spread awareness 

about upcoming community events that are beneficial. 

 

Support the Movement!  

We would like to direct everyone to www.letyourvoicebeheardinc.com for more information 

on how to subscribe to our email mailing list, sign up to volunteer for events, donate and help 

us coordinate some of the community efforts we have been conducting. For a limited time, 

we are selling Let Your Voice Be Heard, Inc. apparel including t-shirts, tank tops, women crew 

shirts, skull caps, hoodies and more. For all apparel, related concerns please visit us at 

www.letyourvoicebeheardinc.com/store.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 1 

Empowering Kids with Incarcerated Parents 

Support Group from 10:00am -12:00pm at 

New Church of Faith 5000 Silver Star Road, 

Orlando, FL 32808 

April 1 

Community Peace Walk from 12:00pm-

1:30pm at Pine Hills and Silver Star Road 

(Meet at Winn Dixie Parking Lot 2722 N Pine 

Hills Road) 

July 8 

Central Florida Community Care Fair & 

Concert ft. Mookboy LIVE (FREE ENTRY) from 

12:00pm-6:00pm at the Central Florida 

Fairgrounds, 4603 W. Colonial Dr. Orlando, 

FL 

FEATURED ORGANIZATION: 
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